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Dear PlayTime! friends 

 

We are delighted that so many people want to come to PlayTime! at St Barnabas Church on 

Friday mornings. 

 

However, for the enjoyment of all those who join us, both children and adults, and for the health 

and safety of staff, volunteers and participants, it is necessary for us to regulate the number of 

people who join us and therefore to make some changes to our booking system. 

 

Please Note that with immediate effect: 

 
Booking will become available for PlayTime! on Tuesday mornings at 10am and 

bookings will be available for that week only.  

 

It will no longer be possible to book for multiple weeks.  

 

Unfortunately, we are not able to operate a waiting list and admittance will be via a visible booking 

only.  

 

We kindly ask that you do not come to PlayTime! if you have been unable to book as this is unfair 

on others and puts us in a difficult position. 

 

If for some reason you find that you will no longer be able join us, please cancel your booking 

ASAP to give others an opportunity to come.  

 

We are very sorry that some people will be disappointed when trying to book for PlayTime! and 

hope that the warmer weather and use of outdoor space will give us the ability to increase our 

capacity in the future. However, in the interests of safety and enjoyment for all, it is important that 

we implement this new system.  

 

Many thanks for your understanding. 

 

The PlayTime! team  

 

There will be no PlayTime! on Friday 17th February as we break for half term 

 

Booking will open on Tuesday 21st February for Friday 24th February 
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